
Dear friends, 

We have great news from the Bulgarian Creative Writing Competition! It has 

been five years since Bulgarian students have had the opportunity to express 

their creativity in English. In 2011 Bulgaria began participating in a competition 

called the International Writing Olympics, a contest created and run by Peace 

Corps volunteers. In the first year it was entirely volunteer-run and 300 students 

participated in the contest. The following year the competition was open to all 

public schools and more than 800 pieces of writing were submitted. When the 

Peace Corps Bulgaria was closed in 2013, the CORPluS Foundation was 

established to continue some of the initiatives of the program, including the 

initiation of the Bulgarian Creative Writing Competition.  

In 2015 more than 4200 students from 179 schools participated in the 

competition. In November we organized a training for English language teachers 

from small and underprivileged communities with workshops on innovative 

teaching methods and creative writing activities. In February all the participating 

schools organized their ñwriting hourò. Students were given one hour to respond 

to one of several creative, unusual themes, different for each grade level. Some 

of this yearôs topics included: How the ladybug got her spots, Children shouldnôt 

play with ghost stories, The sleeping prince, The Crazy Oops Day, Dance without 

me, You only live twice, When you thought I wasnôt looking. Four regional judging 

panels made up of native English speakers, teachers and writers selected the 

best 112 essays. In March a National jury selected the best 3 essays from each 

grade level. All the finalists and their teachers were invited to an Award 

Ceremony held in the American University in Blagoevgrad in April. 

The Bulgarian Creative Writing Competition is becoming more poplar and the 

pieces of writing we receive are getting better each year.   

With your support we will continue to motivate the Bulgarian students to develop 

their creativity and encourage them to think outside of the box.  

You can support the Bulgarian Creative Writing Competition on Global Giving:  

http://goto.gg/18324   

Thank you for your support! 

The CORPluS Team 

May 2015 

http://goto.gg/18324


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bulgarian Creative Writing Finalists 2015 

6th grade: Selin Mihaylova (Kazanlak), Kaloyan Nikolov (Sofia), Stela Misheva (Sandanski)  

7th grade: Nadezhda Markova (Ruse), Dea Georgieva (Sofia), Bianca Deyanova (Yambol) 

8th grade: Desislava Manolova (Ruse), Kostadin Paskov (Blagoevgrad), Gabriela Georgieva (Pleven) 

9th grade: Ivona Ivanova (Ruse), Nikol Haytova (Blagoevgrad), Militsa Ruseva (Sliven) 

10th grade: Svetoslav Yordanov (Shumen), Simona Koleva (Veliko Tarnovo), Sena Pushkarevich (Smolyan) 

11th grade: Ivanela Arabadzieva (Polski Trambesh), Stilyan Gadzhev (Ruse), Mariya Bakalova (Haskovo) 

12th grade: Hrista Obretenova (Stara Zagora), Krasimir Gramov (Plovdiv), Dimitar Totodorv (Stara Zagora) 

 

The finalists had a tour of the American University. 

The students and their teachers participated in two workshops aimed to inspire their creativity led by Michael Kohen and Dannie Chalk, 

professors at the American University in Blagoevgrad.  

All the finalists were invited for an official award ceremony which 

was held on April 25th at the American University in Blagoevgrad. 

The students who won first place in their grade level received as a 

special prize a week long camp or a tablet. There were two        

additional awards provided by the American University in 

Blagoevgrad - a three week long camp and a TOEFL preparation 

course. Cynthia Phoel, an American writer and returned Peace 

Corps volunteer in Bulgaria, selected one of the essays to be 

awarded 100 USD. All finalists and their teachers received gift 

packs with English language books and learning materials         

provided by Express Publishing, Klett and Macmillan.   


